
For 85 years, the Mid-Peninsula Water District has provided its 
customers with safe, quality water. Along with this unwavering    
commitment, we also o�er friendly, professional service. Everyone is 
important to us. Whether you’re reporting a water leak or simply 
want an easier way to pay your bill, we’re there for you.

During this extremely dry period, your water conservation e�orts are 
most crucial. Please consider more ways to reduce your consumption.  

 • Check your irrigation system settings.
 • Consider replacing your lawn with drought tolerant plants.
 • Participate in our “Lawn Be Gone” rebate program.  
 • Repair dripping faucets or running toilets.  

If you need assistance or have any questions, just give us a call or  
email us. Better yet, stop by our o�ce in Belmont and let us assist you.

3 Dairy Ln., Belmont, CA 94002
www.midpeninsulawater.org

650.591.8941
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